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Cribbins Taylor

From: Nataly <ndybens@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 6:00 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: In Support of SB1530 (LC 19)

Categories: Taylor

Hello, 
 
I am an Oregon resident as of 2019. I came from California, and now realize that there were many things that I assumed 
about fellow west coast states. Now living in Eugene and trying to learn about all that is current regarding Oregon, I am 
writing to express my support of SB1530 (LC 19). 
 
Statewide emission caps are needed. Without these and a response framework for tons of gas emitted, 
we will create unhealthy living conditions. Something that is new for me, coming from California, is all of 
these "unsafe air quality" alerts I have been getting since moving to Oregon. Without emission caps this 
problem can become worse. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Natalie Dybens 


